
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

LELY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT  
SUPERVISOR VACANCY 

 
 

Thursday, November 30, 2023 
 
 

The Board of Supervisors of the Lely Community Development District (LCDD) is 
requesting applicants for the position of supervisor to fill a vacancy following a 
recent resignation. The LCDD is an independent special purpose government 
established under chapter 190 of the Florida Statutes.  
 
The current term will expire in November of 2024. The District maintains a 
website at www.lelycdd.com that provides financial and background information 
of duties and responsibilities. Letters of interest and resumes should be sent to    
W. Neil Dorrill, District Manager at neil@dmgfl.com by Friday, December 15, 
2023 at 3:00pm.  
 
 
 

LELY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 
COLLIER COUNTY, FLORIDA 
W. NEIL DORRILL, MANAGER 
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